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Michael Baker 00647156

I'm not opposed to a rate increase to help cover the increasing cost of services rendered, but when you
are increasing the payment by roughly 150% is unmanageable, especially in the current economy. As a
person who lives by themselves | try to use as little water as possible, but to pay $92.75 for water and
another $51 for sewer, depending on water usage | could be paying at minimum $143.75. If | have a
heavy month of water usage it could be closer to $200 a month between the two. The water is nothing
special in-comparison to other towns water. Like | said before in the beginning, I'm not opposed to a
water increase to help cover expenses occurred but, the increase needs to be looked at and in a more
reasonable fashion.

Sincerely,

Jermeki Anderson

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Customer Service Assistant

(800) 686-PUCO (7826)

www.PUCO.ohio.gov
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